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In this interview with Commerce Magazine, Brett Harris comments on considerations for inventors and 
entrepreneurs when preparing new product launches. 

The article "Intellectual Property Advice for Inventors/Entrepreneurs" was originally published in the December 
2015 Issue of Commerce Magazine and is reprinted here with permission. 
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